
 
DEPARTMENT OF MECHANICAL ENGINEERING  

in association with 

NATIONAL INSTITUTION FOR QUALITY AND RELIABILITY (NIQR)–  

STUDENT CHAPTER  

Organized a “Seminar on FMEA at a glance” 

 

The Department of Mechanical Engineering in association with National Institution for 

Quality and Reliability (NIQR) -Student chapter organized a one-day seminar on “FMEA at a 

glance” on 08th April 2024. The Seminar started with the welcome address by Dr.M.Prabhahar, 

HOD/Mechanical Engineering. He gave a brief introduction about the importance of having a 

professional society established in the campus and also about the need of the seminar. The chief 

guest introduction was given by Mr.PAVAN KUMAR 3rd year Mechanical engineering student. 

Resource person of the day was Mr.P.KOTHANDARAMAN, Chief Executive, TRAINCONST, 

Vice Chairman NIQR. Students from all year around 30 attended the Seminar. He started the 

session with an interaction about the What is FMEA?, common failures occurred in industry by 

starting from design till dispatch and covered the below mentioned topics. 

 What is a FMEA? 

 History of FMEA 

 Type of FMEA 

 Product cycle 

 Special characters 

 Examples of FMEA 

 

Outcome: 

 

The students had an understanding about the importance of FMEA at a glance. 

Finally the Vote of Thanks was given by Mr.Gundatti Charan 2nd year mechanical engineering 

student. 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 
 


